MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Between the Pleasanton Unified School District
And the Classified School Employees Association
And its Pleasanton Chapter #155

COVID-19 Cohort Retention and Recruitment Program

The Pleasanton Unified School District (“District”) and the Classified School Employees
Association and its Pleasanton Chapter #155 (together “CSEA”), and hereafter referred to as “the
Parties,” hereby agree to the following Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) regarding the
COVID-19 Cohort Retention and Recruitment Program (“CCRRP”).

The Parties met on February 10, 2021 and February 24, 2021, to discuss the CCRRP and have
reached the following agreements memorialized in this MOU as follows:

1. Bargaining unit members working with students in-person in a classroom setting for the
majority of the day as part of the school site cohorts or Student Supervision will receive
the following stipends based on the number of days in paid status that they support the
aforementioned programs as follows:

a. Tier I: $600 after the 40" day of in-person support programs prior to and including
March 11, 2021;

b. All retroactive amounts shall be paid no later than April 15, 2021.

2. Duration of Agreement: This MOU shall remain in effect through June 30, 2021.
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